
A Word From Our Principal ...

Kia ora koutou, Dobri dan, Bonjour, Hallo, Hola, Zdravstvuyte, N ǐn hǎo, Salve, Konnichiwa,
Namaste, Guten Tag, Olá, Anyoung haseyo, Asalaam alaikum, Greetings everyone,

Ngāt i  Rēhia Kapa Haka Festival
Ke rawe! What a fantastic effort from all our tamariki  and kaiako who per formed at the recent

Ngāt i  Rēhia Kapa Haka Festival at Whitiora Marae.
Our children truly shone on stage, and we couldn' t have been prouder of their per formances.

Their dedication and passion were clear to see. A huge thank you to our incredible teachers for
their leadership and guidance. The countless hours of practice and commitment you put in

leading up to the event was remarkable.
We also want to extend a massive thank you to all of the whānau members who gave their t ime
so generously. From directing traff ic to setting up, and organising kai,  your support went above

and beyond and was crucial to the day 's success. Thank you all for your unwavering support.

Winter Sports Season
As the winter sports season comes to a close, I  want to extend my gratitude to the parents and

caregivers who made it all possible. Your commitment as coaches, managers, and supporters
went far beyond just showing up on the sidelines. You’ve not only taught our students the

fundamentals of their chosen sport but also important l i fe lessons about teamwork, resil ience,
and good sportsmanship.

Farewell to Our Outgoing Board
I  also want to take a moment to express my gratitude to the outgoing school board. For the

past three years, they have demonstrated an unwavering commitment to our school 's well-being
and future. It  has been a pleasure to work alongside them.

Their leadership and vision have been instrumental in many signif icant achievements, including
overseeing major property improvements, funding for teacher aides and addit ional staff,  and

implementing new init iatives that directly benefit our students. Their dedication has had a
profound impact on the learning environment and success of our school.

For those who haven't yet voted for our new board, please remember that the deadline is early
next week. Your vote is crucial in shaping the future direction of our school. I  also want to

thank everyone who has put their name forward for the new board. Stepping into this role is a
signif icant commitment, and I  really appreciate your will ingness to serve our community.

Term 4 Sun Hat Reminder
A quick reminder that with the warmer weather approaching, school sun hats will be compulsory
in Term 4 .  Please ensure your child has their hat ready for the f irst day back. I f  your child 's hat
has been misplaced, new ones can be purchased from DD Gold. This is an important part of our

sun safety policy, and we appreciate your cooperation in helping keep our students safe.
Have a wonderful and relaxing weekend!
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Ngā  mihi,

Dr Sarah Brown



New Uniforms
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Reminder: Please Avoid Early Pickups

We kindly ask that you do not collect your
child before the afternoon bell rings, unless it

is absolutely necessary.

 Early pickups can be disruptive to  your
child’s learning and attendance and also

affects the rest of the class.

If you do need to collect your child early,
please remember an adult must sign the child

out at the office.

Thank you for your cooperation and
understanding.

Afternoon Tea with the Principal
The Plough and Feather host a weekly Afternoon Tea with the Principal at their

restaurant.
Each week two children who consistently show amazing KORU kids values will join a

member of the Senior Leadership Team to have afternoon tea. 
Congratulations this week to: Zoe & Everlyse and Essie & Heidi.  

PTA Secondhand
Uniforms
Text Only

02108506380
Include size and items

required

For all school purchases or
permissions please use the

Kindo App

If you child is unwell or
away, please let us know via

the HERO App

Keep in the loop with what’s
happening at Kerikeri

Primary School

 15  Septemberh

Board Meeting 
5.30pm - 7.30pm

19th
September
Rōpu Day

15th - 19th September
Te wiki  o te reo Mōari

YOUR STORY MATTERS - YOU
CAN BE RECOVERED!

Eating Disorder Recovery Coaching

As a parent, watching your child struggle with an eating disorder can feel
overwhelming and exhausting. I know this journey personally, both from lived
experience and from supporting a loved one, and I also know that full recovery is
possible.

Through eating disorder recovery coaching, I walk alongside young people and
their families, helping them make peace with food, movement, and their bodies.
You and your child can be supported every step of the way.

Let’s connect and arrange a free consultation today.

Rebecca, WithLoveED Certified Eating Disorder Recovery Coach (CCIED)

withloveed.com

https://www.ddgold.co.nz/contact
https://www.facebook.com/groups/327585964249368/
https://withloveed.com/


Music Lessons
Saturday music classes will be offered
to children and parents/families next

term. 
The tutor is Murray Sargeant (Bmus) and

will be teaching guitar and ukulele.
Prices are $30 Solo, $15 paired and $10

group. 
Great for family bonding or just to have
fun. Ages 7 +. All styles, theory covered

for classical guitar lessons. 
Contact Murray on 027 444 4006 or

email murraysargeant26@gmail.com
for enquiries/bookings etc

Check out the link!

 

mailto:murraysargeant26@gmail.com
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6bxla7eCZfU




Each term, the school community (board, staff,
parents/whānau) is invited to review and

comment on specif ic polic ies and procedures.
This feedback is captured on School Docs. To

view the polic ies for review, go to
www.schooldocs.co.nz Enter the username:

(kerikeriprimary) and password: (koru).  •
Follow the l ink to the relevant policy as l isted.
• Read the policy. • Cl ick the Start your review

button at the top r ight-hand corner of the
page. • Select the reviewer type. • Enter your

name (optional).  • Follow the prompts to show
that you’ve read the topic and enter your

feedback if  you’d l ike to comment. • Agree to
the privacy statement and cl ick “Submit

review”. I f  you don’ t have internet access,
school off ice staff can provide you with printed
copies of the policy and a review form. Polic ies
on Review:  Food and Nutrit ion,  Police Vetting

and Missing Student Procedure

School.Docs.co.nz

https://kerikeriprimary.schooldocs.co.nz/


Ngāti Rēhia Kapa Haka Festival - 2025



This term Whānau Kōtuku has been really focused on Speeches and
Pūkōrero. We are all really proud of all of the Kōtuku students who
entered. Here are some photos from Pūkōrero. 
Tamara Erstich came 1st place, Harriet Lowe 2nd, and Isabelle Moir 3rd.
Our class, along with all of Te Whakatupuranga (and including some kura
auraki students) recently performed kapa haka at Te Hui Ahurei o Ngāti
Rēhia. Our group was the year 5-6 group. It was exciting to be able to
perform after practising for this all year.

Week 9, Term 3 Whānau Kōtuku
Written by: Mayleigh and Nevada

Hello, talofa lava, kia ora, hola, bonjour, ni hao,
shalom, kamusta, merhaba, hallo, allo, namaste.

We wish you a fantastic week next week for te wiki o te reo
Māori!

W

haea Jan Neilson


